
The Council is looking to appoint two representatives of the Parent Council’s, one 

from Primary and another from Secondary, in Perth and Kinross Council schools to 

serve on the Council’s Learning and Families Committee – one to represent the 

primary school sector and one to represent the secondary school sector. 

The Committee comprises 15 elected members of the Council and 9 non-Council 

members. Together with the 2 teacher representatives, the non-Council members 

comprise 3 religious representatives and 2 parent council representatives – one from 

the primary and one from the secondary sectors. Only the elected members on the 

Committee have voting rights. 

The Committee and its Executive Sub-Committee each meet 5 times per annum. All 

meetings are held in public in the Council Chambers, 2 High Street, Perth, and can 

also be accessed virtually via Microsoft Teams. The meetings are broadcast live via 

Microsoft Teams, and are also recorded, with a copy of the recording being available 

to view on the Council’s YouTube page the following day. 

There are also some other voluntary roles that we would like to make you aware of in 

terms of supporting the appeals process via the Education Appeal Committee, as 

indicated in the attached paper. 

This is a great opportunity to get involved in the process of learning and education 

policies being delivered locally. Any queries, please contact Danny Williams, 

Committee Officer, at DannyWilliams@pkc.gov.uk. 
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